
 

December 2023 

 

Dear Residents of Port Washington North Village,  

 

As we approach the season of gratitude and togetherness, I extend my warmest wishes to each 

and every one of you for a joyous and fulfilling As December arrives, ushering in the joyous 

holiday season, I wanted to take a moment to extend my warmest wishes to you and your 

family. It's a time filled with love, laughter, and cherished moments spent with those who mean 

the most to us.  

This year, as we gather together to celebrate, let us remember the preciousness of each 

moment and the joy of being surrounded by our loved ones. May your holiday season be filled 

with warmth, happiness, and the beauty of treasured traditions.  

As we come together to share in the spirit of the season, let us also prioritize safety and well-

being. Please take some time to ensure that your celebrations are not only joyous but also safe 

for everyone involved. Whether it's traveling cautiously, taking necessary precautions, or simply 

being mindful of each other’s health, let's make this a holiday season filled with both joy and 

safety.  

At Port Washington North, we greatly appreciate each and every one of you. Your presence and 

contribution make our community a wonderful place to be. Thank you for being a part of our 

family, and we look forward to continuing to serve you in the coming year.  

May this holiday season bring you an abundance of happiness, peace, and goodwill. Here's to a 

safe, joyous, and memorable time with your loved ones.  

 

Warmest Regards,  

 

Mayor Bob Weitzner  

Port Washington North Village 


